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Genny Kline

From: Michael Reis <michaelreisllc@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 2:05 PM
To: Clerks Office; Matt Post
Cc: J. Erik Hartronft
Subject: Applicant Presentation
Attachments: Courtesy Louisville CONCEPT PLAN 10.15.24 Final .pdf

Hi Matt and Meredyth,  
 
Attached is the PDF of the "Applicant" presentation for the Concept Plan Review of Davidson Highline MF 
at 2101 N. Courtesy Road. 
 
Thanks and see you later this evening. 
 
Michael Reis 
 
 

==CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL== 

This email originated from outside the City of Louisville's email environment. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you validate the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact IT if you believe 
this email is suspicious. 





Toby Lane, Boulder Bustop Apartments, Boulder
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Hecla Dr (West) Access: 55% Site Traffic

Kaylix Ave (South) Access: 30% Site Traffic

Kaylix Ave (North) Access: 15% Site Traffic

Hecla Dr (West) Access: 70% Site Traffic

Kellar Engineering
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The Farm, Buena Vista







From: Tawnya Somauroo
To: City Council
Subject: Home hardening code TONIGHT
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 1:21:26 PM

Dear Council,

It really warms my heart see the draft ordinance coming to Council tonight for a first reading. Thanks to all for the
support from Council and Staff and the Board of Appeals that got the ordinance this far!

I have one comment about the draft: the exemption to the code for houses that are more than 35 feet set back from
property boundaries and include fire sprinklers does not make sense. Please consider removing.

The policy behind home hardening is to ember harden structures. Fire sprinklers do not help ember harden a home.
They may slow down a fire progression, but they will not prevent the exterior of a house from catching fire or put an
exterior fire out. And increasing the distance between homes also will not reduce the risk that embers will ignite a
home. Spacing homes further apart mostly works to decrease the risk of structure to structure fire. For these reasons,
the exemption to ember hardening based on sprinklers and distance to other structures seems hard to justify.
Moreover, creating an exception that only applies to larger homes built and owned by wealthier homeowners is
inequitable.

Two other comments/questions:

1) Will this code apply to City buildings (which I am hoping will be hardened in the coming years)?
2) What happened to Council’s request for guidance on landscaping? Please consider banning new junipers within
the City and/or requiring 5 ft of defensible space for new buildings.

Thank you again for your support in making Louisville more resilient.

Best regards,
Tawnya Somauroo
Larkspur Ln

==CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL==

This email originated from outside the City of Louisville's email environment. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you validate the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact IT if you believe this email
is suspicious.
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